
 

 

Flourishing Through Faith and Fellowship to 

‘Aspire, Believe and Achieve’ 

26th September 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are now well into the autumn term, and it has been lovely to see the children settling into 

routines and embracing the opportunities that this time of year brings. From exciting class 

projects to preparations for upcoming events, there is a real sense of energy around the school 

as we move through the weeks ahead together. 

 

School Photographer    

Our photographer will be in school on Wednesday 1st October to 

take individual children’s photos. There will also be an opportunity 

for siblings to be photographed together. Please ensure that 

children are in full school uniform and looking their very best! If 

they have PE on this day, please have your child wear their full 

school uniform and bring their PE kit in a bag on this occasion. 

 

Please see below from our school Attendance policy:  

Attending a medical or dental appointment will be 

counted as authorised as long as the pupil’s 

parent/carer notifies the school in advance of the 

appointment and provides evidence (for example, 

appointment card, screenshot of appointment reminder etc.) However, we encourage 

parents/carers to make medical and dental appointments out of school hours. Where this is 

not possible, the pupil should be out of school for the minimum amount of time necessary. 

 

Correction: Phonics Session 

Please note that the Phonics session on Tuesday 7th October at 2:40pm is for Reception 

parents. We apologise for the earlier communication stating it was for Year 1 parents. A 

separate session for Year 1 will be held later in the year. 

 

Attendance Matters 
Every day at school counts! Children with regular attendance  
have the best chance to learn, make progress, and feel  
confident in their lessons. Research shows that children who  
attend at least 96% of the time achieve higher  
outcomes and get the most from their learning.     
Well done to Morpurgo and Dr. Seuss class for both achieving 

96% attendance this week.   
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Term 1 Activities  

The timetable for PE and Swimming for Term 1 is shown below: 

PE timetable Term 6 Class 

Monday  Dahl and Morpurgo   

Tuesday  Dahl  

Wednesday  Donaldson 

Thursday  Seuss, Donaldson and Zephaniah  

Friday  Zephaniah and Rauf  

 

Swimming Term 6 Class 

Tuesday  Year 5 Rauf and Year 6 Morpurgo  

 

Term 1 

Wednesday 1st October  Individual school photos (sibling photos will also be taken)  

Tuesday 7th October  Phonics Yr R parent meeting @2:40pm  

Wednesday 8th October  Open afternoon for prospective parents (Sept’ 26 admission) @ 

1:30pm  

Wednesday 15th 

October  

Harvest Service @9:30am (held at St Botolph’s Church, all 

parents are welcome to join us).  

Thursday 16th October  Last day of Term 1. Finish at 3:15pm  

 

Wishing you all a peaceful weekend. Thank you for supporting our children as they grow and 

flourish at Rosherville. 

 

Mrs Martin   

Headteacher 


